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ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION ~ 89 EAST

ZZ;
AVENUE, ROCHESTER, N.Y. 14649

JOHN E. MAIER
Vice Prosident

TEt.ERHONE
AREA CODE 715 546.2700

August 20, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Unresolved Safety Issues
R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-244

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:
In your letter dated June 17, 1982, RGBE was requested to

furnish status information relative to Unresolved Safety Issues.
This information was requested within 60 days, in order to enable
the staff to expeditiously review and evaluate the status of
these items at Ginna for inclusion in the Full Term Operation
License conversion SER.

Based on the present schedule for this SER of mid-October
1982, RGEE is planning to provide the requested information by
late September 1982. This should provide the necessary time for
incorporation into the SER. Since the subject of this letter
addresses the status of industry-generic Unresolved Safety Issues,
rather than any plant-specific concerns,'here are no short-term
safety implications associated with this response delay.

Very truly yours,

Jo n E. Maier
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